Treasurers Report





Following on from approval at the last exec a new account has been set up with Barclays Bank called Summerfest, for which the CC, the secretary and the treasurer will be signatories.  A first payment of the normal £500 float has been paid into this account.





The insurance has been renewed although we have now changed insurance companies.  Previously we went through a broker in London who classed us as a entertainment organisation.  As such last years insurance premium was £708.85.  This year I was alerted to the possibility of obtaining Public Liability insurance via the HSBC bank.  After following up on this possibility I have now arranged for a more comprehensive cover then we have ever had, £2,000,000 public liability, and also Officer Indemnity Insurance for if you get sued as an officer of F&H.  This cost a total of £103.95.





Special thanks go to the Indy LO Jacky for putting me on to this opportunity.





In following with my predecessors I will finish with, 





WE ARE SOOOOO MINTED





Woody


